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Minute No. 106

Councillor Mark Lowry (Cabinet Member for Finance) introduced the Revenue and Capital 
Monitoring Report quarter three. 

Following short debate Cabinet agreed to –

1. Note the current revenue monitoring position and action plans in place to reduce/mitigate 
shortfalls;

2. Thank officers for bringing the budget under control despite massive pressures in respect 
of demand.  


